
 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

NZ Farming Systems Uruguay Limited receives Offer and reiterates don’t sell 

guidance pending evaluation of the offer 

 
NZ Farming Systems Uruguay (NZS) has been advised that the formal takeover offer 

from Olam International Limited has been despatched to NZS shareholders from 

today. 

 

The Board of NZS wishes to reiterate its earlier advice that shareholders should await 

receipt of the target company statement before making any decision regarding the 

offer which closes on 7 June 2011 (unless extended). The target company statement 

will be published on or before 23 May 2011, and will contain detailed information, 

including the independent adviser’s report, to assist shareholders in making a 

decision on the offer. 
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